
Green Cincinnati Plan: September 2022

Description

Good morning Cincinnati Community Council members,

I am Michelle Balz, Solid Waste Manager for Hamilton County R3Source and the chair of the Zero
Waste Subcommittee for the Green Cincinnati Plan (GCP). Cincinnati leaders are working hard to pull
in as much public input into the new updated GCP as possible, which is where you come in. We have
two meetings coming up to specifically talk about the Zero Waste section of the GCP:

#1: Wednesday, September 7, 2022, 6:00 – 7:30 PM, Price Hill Library (970 Purcell Avenue, 
Cincinnati 45205)
#2: Wednesday, October 12, 2022, 6:00 – 7:30 PM, location to be determined
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Please join us and share your ideas on how Cincinnati can divert more waste from the landfill 
and advance sustainability, equity, and resilience in our city. Please also consider sharing this
email and the attachment with others who may be interested. Visit the Green Cincinnati Plan website
for more information and to see the details of other focus area meetings.

Michelle Balz

Date Created
September 1, 2022
Author
northavondale

NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

default watermark

https://www.cincinnati-oh.gov/oes/climate/climate-protection-green-cincinnati-plan/

